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I do not want to see mail voting eliminated in Oregon.  I believe this is the most 

convenient, easiest, and safest way to vote with the least risk of fraud.  I moved here 

20 years ago from Texas where I had to stand in line on voting day and wait to vote 

on a computerized machine.  This is not convenient at all, uses a computerized 

machine which can be hacked, and presents obstacles for many voters who do not 

have transportation or are not well enough to leave their home.  I am very angry 

about the efforts in the last several years by Republicans to deprive Americans of 

their right to vote.  I have seen states remove many people from the voter rolls and 

block votes cast from being counted.  Their desire to do away with mail voting is just 

another way to try to prevent citizens from casting their votes.  We have the right to 

vote.  Voting by mail is easy and safe and it should be the way we vote in every state.  

Thank you. 


